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September 1, 2004

Ms. Joyce Kilner

5211 64th Ave NW

Gig Harbor, WA  98335

Dear Joyce,

Dr. Scott Coleman, MIT director, let me know you have been talking with him for clarification on the number and types of math credits needed given your intention of pursuing a math endorsement. That reminded me to contact you about a new scholarship opportunity for current teachers and students planning to become teachers seeking endorsements in math, science and special education. I am enclosing the new Future Teachers Conditional Scholarship form for your review. It is due Oct. 15th if you do decide to apply.

Let me know also if you need our new 2005-2007 MIT catalog.

Best wishes,

Maggie Foran
MIT advising and certification


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



